FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF JUVENILE JUSTICE
Rick Scott, Governor Wansley Walters, Secretary

January 18, 2013

Mr. Tim Wyrosdick

Superintendent, Santa Rosa County Schools
5086 Canal Street

Milton, FL 32570

Dear Mr. Wyrosdick:

This is to inform you that the Department has decided not to procure a contract for the services
provided at the Santa Rosa Youth Academy in Holt and therefore, the contract for services at this
location will end on June 30, 2013.

Please be assured that the Department is doing everything we can to conduct a seamless transfer
for all the youth currently at the program. We understand that this change will affect the location
of your current educational personnel and we are sensitive to this concern.

I appreciate all the hard work the Santa Rosa School District has provided to the youth at the
Santa Rosa Youth Academy in the past. Your dedication and commitment to quality education
has been and continues to be the focus for your district and we have greatly appreciated your
partnership.

Thank you in advance for your understanding and collaboration with us during this transition
time.

Sincerely, )
?7 79 o M
Mary Mills, Director
North Residential Services

Cc: Joni Wimmer, Director of Education
Laura Moneyham, Assistant Secretary
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The mission of the Department of Juvenile Justice is to increase public safety by reducing juvenile delinquency through effective
prevention, intervention, and treatment services that strengthen families and turn around the lives of troubled youth.



